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December 2024
To Members of the Japan Association for African Studies
Information on the 62nd JAAS Annual Conference
As announced on the JAAS mailing list, information on the 62nd JAAS Annual

Conference (May 17 and 18, 2025) has been posted on the conference website

(https://conference.african-studies.com/). Please note that we will not be sending out

information by postal mail as in the past. If you plan to attend the conference, please be

sure not to miss the information on the website. The deadline to apply for presentations
is January 31, 2025.

62nd JAAS Annual Conference Website —

of

® For information on how to subscribe to the JAAS mailing list, please visit the
website of the JAAS (https://african-studies.com/en/information/).

The 62nd JAAS Annual Conference, Organizing Committee Chair
Gen Yamakoshi

Please register to the JAAS mailing list

The JAAS board announces that the information on the JAAS annual conference
will be henceforth disseminated not through postal mail but through electronic mail
(mailing list) and the website. Please make sure to register to the JAAS mailing list.

Please get in touch with the following address to register the mailing list or ask
questions.

Contact: jaasnetwork@african-studies.com

President of the JAAS
Shinichi Takeuchi



